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ALUMNAE NEWS

#FontbonneForever

"She had only to stand in the orchard, to put her hand on a little
crab tree and look up at the apples, to make you feel the
goodness of planting and tending and harvesting at last."

-Willa Cather

All that is planted and tended is now harvested...one of God’s gifts to
us is Autumn...her colors, cool breezes, special fruits and veggies. We
are beginning to harvest this year’s gifts. The first quarter is halfway
completed; we have had a very successful open-house, and reunion
is around the corner...

On September 27th we held an Alumnae Information Evening to answer many
of the questions on topics about which the alumnae have expressed concerns.

We are grateful to all our alumnae who wrote in with questions, attended the
live event or live-streamed. CSJ Leadership Team member, S. Maria
Pascuzzi, also addressed the group. If you missed the evening, and would like
to view it, please click on the image below.



https://www.fontbonne.org
http://www.mldistrict.com/districts/nyc/fontbonne/vod/
https://www.fontbonne.org

Opportunity for Fellowship

The CSJ community is offering Young Adult community evenings
every Friday night. Details below.

CSJ YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY

Dean, Meighlsons

A new young adult (20s & 30s) gathering on
Friday nights.

FRIDAYS
5:30PM GATHERING | 7PM DINNER

CHRISTUS VIVIT COMMUNITY
86-16 MIDLAND PARKWAY | JAMAICA, NY 11432

Come for the appetizers, pizza, beer, wine, soda,
and great conversation. RSVP not required (but
appreciated) to csimack@gmail.com.

Wellness Day ~ Sunday, October 24, 2021

Closing out our Reunion 2021 weekend is a wellness day with S. Pat Lucas,
CSJ providing a meditation reflection. It will be live-streamed on Facebook at
12:15pm. Visit Fontbonne’s FB page at the time to join in.

We are also having a yoga session at 1:30pm. If you would like to join us for
that, please click HERE. Please bring your own mat and blocks.The donation is
$20.

meditation



https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E347337&id=81

If you have questions, please call the alumnae office. 718-748-2244 x1113

e Please update your information so you can stay connected with all the
latest news from Fontbonne. CLICK HERE

e Encourage your friends to contact us with their email address. The
alumnae office sends this monthly newsletter via email only. Some
additional emails are sent, but remember, all requests are
optional. Please stay connected. They can email
me: musto@fontbonne.org to provide their email address.

¢ Please plan on making an annual contribution to Fontbonne. You can
make smaller monthly donations or an annual one-time gift. Your
donation makes it possible for Fontbonne to continue in its mission of
educating strong, intelligent, prepared young women to become the
leaders of tomorrow. Did you value your time at Fontbonne?PAY IT
FORWARD by making a donation now.

SUPPORT FONTBONNE
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We're all subject to the flaws of being human. God empowers us
anyway.

..until next time!

Gloria A. Musto '71

Director of Alumnae Relations
OFFICE OF ALUMNAE RELATIONS
718.748.2244 X1113

Musto@Fontbonne.org
Fontbonne.org
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https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E347337&id=60
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